INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Mark Thomas
CC:

Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Family Resource and Youth Service Center (FRYSC) Program Spotlight
DATE:

May 19, 2009
ISSUE:
A spotlight regarding the Family Resource and Youth Service Center (FRYSC) program will be provided to the board.  A power point presentation focusing on the successes from this past year from the FRYSC Corps Program in the areas of community service projects, literacy assistance, and family involvement will be presented for the Board’s review.  
